
 

 

Peter McCallion 
Clerk 
Committee for Finance 
Northern Ireland Assembly 
 
By email: Jonathan.Lawless@niassembly.gov.uk  
 
24 August 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Peter 
 
Thank you for the invitation to provide a written response to the Financial Reporting 
(Departments and Public Bodies) Bill. 
 
This Bill applies to Non-Departmental Public Bodies. SEUPB is a N/S Body and therefore, our 
Financial Memorandum is our key governance document in addition to the Corporate and 
Business Plan Guidance issued each year by the Finance Departments. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
____________ 
Paul Sheridan 
Director of Corporate Services 
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